
April 6, 2000

KIHR - FAX (541) 386-7155
KMCQ - Q-104 - FAX (541) 298-5119
KYYT – Y-102 - FAX (541) 298-7775

Please make the following announcement prior to April 18.  Thank you!

The Enterprise  -  FAX 493-2399

Please run the following public notice once during the week of April 10th in The 
Enterprise as well as The Goldendale Sentinel.  Thank you!

NOTICE

The Klickitat County Port District #1's Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing 
regarding the draft Comprehensive Plan for Parks & Recreation at Bingen Point at the 
Port office, beginning at 5:30 P.M. on TUESDAY, APRIL 18, 2000.   Copies of the Plan 
are available for review at the Port office.

Attest:
Dianne Sherwood, Exec. Director


